
Registration Form 

Please return to Parkview PS Office prior to  Friday 1st November 

 
Child’s Name:  

Male / Female  (please circle) 

Date of Birth:  

Address: 

Parent / Guardian Contact:  

Name: 

Contact:  

Relationship to child: 

Allergies / Medical Conditions: 

 

 

Days requesting to attend (please circle) 

Enrolment is restricted to 2 days per week  

             Monday   Tuesday   Wednesday    Friday 

  

Has your child attended or  currently attends an early 

childhood  program?  

Yes / No  

Preschool / Childcare/ Early Learning Centre / Other 

 



 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We invite children who are 4 & 5 years old who are 

entering or considering entering primary school at 

Parkview Public School in 2021 to take part in ‘Bright 

Beginnings’ a unique and valuable learning opportunity!  

Bright Beginnings will be held on Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday & Friday mornings in 2020. 

Programs will commence in Term One & will continue 

during school terms until the end of the school year.    

Sessions commence at 9.15am and finish at 11.45am. 

Please indicate on the enrolment form the days you 

would like your child to be considered for attendance at 

Bright Beginnings and we will confirm placements in 

November.  Classes are limited to a maximum of 15 

students so registering is vital.   

Children will be required to bring a hat, wear suitable 

clothing for play and have a water bottle & healthy snack 

for morning tea.  

 

‘Bright Beginnings’ is a play based Early 

Childhood Program designed for preschool aged 

children.    

Programs will follow the Early Years Learning 

Framework (EYLF) reflecting the theme of 

Belonging, Being & Becoming. Groups will be  

facilitated by an experienced Early Childhood 

Educator . 

Children will have the opportunity to play, explore 

and learn as they participate in a variety of 

activities developed around their individual needs 

and interests.    

 

For enquiries please contact the Parkview 
Public School: 

P: 0269532600 

E: parkview-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 


